
Collection of Student Card for New Registered Students 

 Undergraduate Exchange / Visiting Internship Programs (Summer 2024-25) 

Undergraduate Exchange  

Arrangement 

Student Cards will be collected from the Office of Global Learning (OGL) during the Orientation Session on 13 June and 11 July 2025. Please 
ensure you have uploaded ALL the required documents, including the visa landing slip (if applicable). 

For students arriving after the orientation sessions, the Student Cards will be made available for collection from the Academic Registry self-
service smart locker. They will receive an email titled "HKUST Official Document Ready for Collection" in their HKUST email account when the 
Card is ready. If no email is received, students should login to the Online Program Registration System to ensure all registration steps are 
completed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Undergraduate Visiting Internship Students 

Arrangement 

Please contact Academic Registry at progreg@ust.hk for the Student Card after uploading your tuition payment proof and visa landing slip to the 
Online Program Registration System. 

 

 

 

13 June 2025 


